April 1, 2015

Dear VT Legislator,

| urge you to vote no on Bill S141.

This is a bill that is backed entirely by out of state interests and money.
Gunsense VT has been proven NOT to be a VT Grasroots orginazation and we
as Vermonters are opposed to any changes to our current VT gun laws that
have served us so well for over 200 years.

Please if something is NOT BROKEN don't try to fix it.

Thank you,

Richard Ley

West Rutland, VT



